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22nd September 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 

 
PE Kits / Weather Changes 

 
Over the coming weeks, the weather is expected to become more autumnal.   I would like to take this 
opportunity to remind you that children must bring a waterproof coat to school every day.  Please 
ensure this is clearly named. 
 
We will continue to do PE outdoors, unless there is heavy rain, so children should still come to school in 
PE kit on their designated days.  However, as the weather turns colder children should also wear jogging 
bottoms and their school jumper or cardigan on PE days. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr Goodwin 
Headteacher 

Headteacher: Mr Noel Goodwin 
 

 

 

 


